
 

 

 

Year 6 

Week starting: 1st June 2020 – WORK FOR WEDNESDAY and THURSDAY 

 

Hi Year 6,  

How are things going? We hope you are all keeping safe. Here is the work for Wednesday and 

Thursday. 

 

Please continue to use the blogs to communicate with us and one another.  

If you want to do extra work there is now some excellent resources and lessons on BBC 

Bitesize. The link is https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons  

 

The 2 most important tasks we want you to complete are: 

1. English Tasks 

2. Maths Tasks 

 

Doodle Maths – please log onto either Doodle Maths and spend at least 15 mins per day 

practising before you complete your Maths activity for the day (see below). We are receiving 

lots of feedback on Doodle Maths from parents and children saying they are loving it! Try to 

do a couple of the 7aDay tasks – they’re a bit like the arithmetic starter you get in a normal 

Maths lesson.  

 

Purple Mash Tasks – we would like you to complete the tasks that have been set for. These 

are: 

English – complete the reading activities.  

Topic – there are a range of activities to complete on Dinosaurs. This is the whole school 

topic for this week.   

 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons


Reading: 

As well as the Purple Mash tasks you have been set, please try to read for at least 20 

minutes per day. This is more important than completing the daily reading tasks on Purple 

Maths, so if you are short on time please make this a priority.  

 

English : 

Wednesday : Complete the work on descriptive writing. 

 

Thursday : complete the grammar revision work. 

 

Maths: 

Wednesday  – look at the powerpoint on addition and subtraction. Complete the activities on 

addition and subtraction.  

Thursday – complete the word problem activities on addition and subtraction.    

R.E : complete the art activity. Details on the website.  

Topic:  we will be setting you optional topic based learning until we go back to school. The 

topics will be the same for each year group so that children within the same family can work 

as a team and learn together if they would like to. How much you do together is your choice; 

it could be you complete the whole project together, with children taking on different roles 

or that they share smaller tasks together and then decide to present their learning 

separately in different formats.  

This week the whole school topic is called, ‘Dinosaurs.’ There is a more detailed explanation 

of how to go about this aspect of learning on the Year 6 Home Learning section of the 

website.  

There are some additional activities in the Year 6 section you may wish to complete.  


